
Northeast Georgia Medical Center Psychiatry Residency Program 

Northeast Georgia Medical Center (NGMC) is proud to offer an ACGME-accredited 

community-based, community-focused Psychiatry Residency program. Our program is 

the result of collaboration between Northeast Georgia Medical Center, Avita Community 

Partners, Peachford Hospital and various Northeast Georgia Health System (NGHS) 

integrated care clinics in various counties.  

Our program’s aim is to provide the skills, knowledge, experience, education and 

training to develop outstanding community psychiatrists and leaders who will enhance 

psychiatric services at all levels throughout Hall and neighboring counties. We are 

looking for pioneering residents with a dedication to community psychiatry to join us! 


